
Congratulations to Prof. G. Thoithi, PhD. 

Congratulations on your promotion to Full Professor.  This is testimony of your scholarly 
excellence for many years, and you deserve the recognition and responsibility of the position. 

  

Best wishes as you take up the post in the Department of Pharmaceutical Chemistry, University 
of Nairobi. 

  

From, 

  

Chairman and Staff, 

Department of Pharmaceutical Chemistry, University of Nairobi. 

 

 

http://pharmchem.uonbi.ac.ke/node/1203

